

Richard Luedke <rluedke@cityoflewisville.com>

Sullivan, Old Town BBQ Variance Request

Terry Sullivan terrysullivanbbq@gmail.com
To: Richard Luedke rluedke@cityoflewisville.com

Mon, Oct 28, 2024 at 6:16 PM

Dear Mayor TJ Gilmore and City Council,

This is a letter requesting a variance regarding a church concerning my Beer/Wine permit. We had a permit in 2001 and there were no issues with the church. The church leadership are patrons of Sullivan, Old Town BBQ. We have knocked on the church door several times along with leaving phone messages concerning the necessary document needed for city council but have not gotten any response.

Having a Beer/Wine permit is integral to the success of our expansion program; therefore, we are requesting advice on how to move forward.

Thank you for your consideration, Terry Sullivan Owner/Operator Sullivan, Old Town BBQ 301 S Mill St Lewisville, Texas 75057 469-451-5599